

## **Wyoming Conference of Building Officials**



President: Ken Rogers City of Gillette (307) 686-5260 ken@gillettewy.gov

Vice President: vacant

Secretary: Tom Scranton
Wilson & Assoc., L.L.C. (307) 632-1776
tom@wilsonandassociateswy.com

Treasurer: Billy Nunn
Teton County (307) 733-3959 x8415
bnunn@tetoncountywy.gov

Director: Jim Brown
City of Gillette (307) 686-5257
jim@gillettewy.gov

Director: Sean Collier

City of Cody (307) 527-3476 scollier@codywy.gov

Director: Ben Hubbard City of Powell (307) 254-0256 bhubbard@cityofpowell.com

Past President: Keith Bowar

Retired

wyobigk@gmail.com

April 26, 2023

Ms. Cindy Davis, Chair ICC Nominating Committee c/o Will Coffman, Esq.
Birmingham District Office
900 Montclair Road
Birmingham, AL 35213

RE: Endorsement for Mr. Blake Steiner

Dear Ms. Davis and Committee Members:

The Wyoming Conference of Building Officials Chapter of the International Code Council is pleased to endorse the candidacy of Mr. Blake Steiner, for the position of Director of the International Code Council.

Mr. Steiner's resume, credentials, and his past service to the Code Council are impressive and he has served the Code Counsel and the membership well. We find that Blake demonstrates the required leadership and understands of the issues facing the Code Council Family of Solutions nationally as well as globally and will serve the membership and its mission of building safety.

We believe that his leadership, will be invaluable to lead the ICC well into the future. The Wyoming Chapter of the ICC fully endorses Mr. Blake Steiner's election to the office of Director of the International Code Council.

Respectfully,

Ken Rogers President

Wyoming Conference of Building Officials

Ken Rogers

